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UNIFORM 
Reminder that all items of uniform should be named clearly.    As the weather will 
hopefully be getting warmer please send in water bottles and sun cream should be 
applied before school. Summer caps can be purchased from Eduspot at cost of 
£4.95.    

Attendance this week 
 

Whole school 
attendance this week 

93.7% 
 

Best attendance this 
week: 

 
Heron 97.4% and 

Jackdaw 97.3% 
 

If a class gets the 
highest attendance for 
3 consecutive weeks a 

reward will be 
arranged.  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome to our first newsletter!  We are planning to send a newsletter each Friday to let 
you know what we have been doing and giving you some dates for diary. 
 
This week we are delighted to have been able to donate £1059.50 to the Disaster’s 
Emergency Committee for Ukraine.  Well done to Year 6 and thank you to everyone for 
supporting us.   
 
Mothering Sunday is this weekend, we hope you all have a lovely day – infant children 
have taken part in the Kent Messenger “My Mum” supplement which is available from 
newsagents.   
 
Reminder that clocks go forward on Sunday and our last day of term is Friday 1st April.  
Happy Easter to everyone 
Mr Fitter, Headteacher 

 
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITY CLUBS 
Sign up for clubs for terms 5 and 6 will open next week.  
 
ATTENDANCE 
Reminder that if your child is unwell and can’t come into school we 
must be contacted either by email to the school office or a phone call 
to let us know reason.   Our expected attendance is 97% or above.  If 
medical/dental/optician appointments could be made out of school 
hours it would be appreciated.   
 
 
GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK! 
Next week we say goodbye to Mrs Weston, our Senco, who leaves us 
to start her new job.  We wish her lots of luck and thank her for 
everything she has done for our school for a number of years.   
 
Also leaving is Miss Johnson, who is a teaching assistant in Kingfisher 
Class.   Good luck in your new job, we will miss you.   
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MOTHER’S DAY ROOM 
We hope children enjoyed going to the Mother’s Day room this week to choose a gift 
for their mum/special person. 
 
Thank you for the Friends of Wouldham – our PTA – who spend hours planning, 
purchasing and wrapping the gifts.   We really appreciate the time and effort you 
spend voluntarily with these lovely events.  Thank you on behalf of the children, 
parents and staff.   If anyone would like to join the PTA let us know and we will pass 
your details on.  
 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS 
Wagtail class begin swimming lessons after Easter, more information will be sent to 
you before the end of term.    No charge for swimming.   Swimming 
costume/towel/swimming cap and goggles if worn.   Thank you  
  
SCHOOL DINNERS 
Our new dinner menu will start straight after Easter – starting on week one.   We 
hope children will enjoy them.  Please feel free to let us have any comments that the 
children have once they have had the chance to try them out.  Dinners are free for 
children in Year R, 1 and 2.  Price remains at £2.30 per day from Year 3 upwards.   
Baguettes still available to pre order.    
 
FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
If you believe you are entitled to free school meals due to low income please apply at 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/free-school-meals 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
Term starts:    Wednesday 20th April  
Yr R,1 and 2 parent consultations: Monday 25th April and Wednesday 27th April 
Year 3,4,5 and 6 parent consultations: Tuesday 26th April and Thursday 28th April 
Building family Resilience course: Wednesday 27th April at 10.00 am 
Kingfisher class trip to Bedgebury: Friday 29th April 
Class photos:    Tuesday 3rd May 
Wagtail class trip to Bedgebury:  Friday 6th May 
Show N Share in classrooms:  Wednesday 11th May (provisional date – will be confirmed)  
Church in School:   Sunday 15th May 
School of Rock trip:   Wednesday 25th May 
End of Term:    Friday 27th May  


